
 

 
 

 

January 2023 

 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

 

We would like to Congratulate Year 11 for their mature conduct and behaviour during the 

mock exam period before Christmas. We look forward to sharing the mock results, 

strengths and areas for development with you at the virtual parents evening on Thursday 

19th January (details to follow).  

 

This term the focus for students’ and teachers will be the last push towards the final 

examination period in the Summer. From feedback lessons, students will know what to 

focus on and what they need to do to secure further progress. With good attendance in 

lessons and at commitment sessions, coupled with revision at home, we look forward to 

seeing students’ knowledge, confidence and skills develop in the lead to the examination 

period. 

 

Commitment sessions will continue to run on a Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday until 

3.30pm. These are vital sessions where teachers will continue to deliver key learning, 

revision and will support individuals who need targeted intervention. Please make 

arrangements so your child can attend these essential sessions.  

 

We would also like to thank you as parents and carers for your continued support with 

attendance as results demonstrate when students attend College and are in lesson every 

day, they achieve success.   

 

 

Best wishes,  

 

L. Raistrick    K. McGowan 

 

L. Raistrick      K. McGowan 

CCTL Year 11       AP assessment and outcomes  

 

 


